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18th July 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Many thanks for everyone who took the time to complete the end of year questionnaire, in particular 
those of you who added a written comment. We had 83 responses, a significant increase on our Parent 
View response which numbered 42. Some of the key results are highlighted below, and we will be 
writing again in September with further details. 
 
We are really pleased that over 80% of respondents said that their child was happy and safe at school. 
Over 80% of replies also said that their child makes good progress with 87% saying that their child is 
taught well. Over half of the replies agreed that the school is well led and managed and 61% of parents 
who replied said they would recommend the school to another parent. 
 
While there are many positives from this questionnaire we are also aware that there are areas that need 
to be improved, in particular around communication and pupils’ behaviour. We will write again in 
September outlining some of the actions that have been taken to address these issues but would also 
urge parents to attend our next Parent Forum which will take place on Wednesday 20th September at 
9:00am. 
 
Many thanks again for your replies, it is really important to us that we take parental views into account 
when forward planning for the next academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
K Lee 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 


